
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE CITY LIBRARIAN’S CORNER   

 A brand-new school year means the start of 

programming at the Victorville City Library. We 

would like to invite you to come join us for 

Story+me, Kinder Prep, Blocks and Cars, Tutoring 

and Special Events.  

The library has also restarted the Tech Sessions 

and ESL/Ci+zenship Sessions. For more 

informa+on give us a call, 760-245-4222 or come 

and visit us!     

Our24-hour library Kiosk is now up and running at 

Sunset Ridge Park. This all-enclosed library holds 

235 items that can be checked-out and checked-in. 

You must have a library card to use the kiosk. 

Arnold Castro                                    
City Librarian 
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F O V L

NEWSLETTER 

FROM THE PRESIDENT 

My thanks to our members who are very    
involved in serving our FOVL. We are a small 
group with some very important goals. All 
members are needed to fulfill our mission 
of supporting our library and in building our  
children’s reading literacy. 

When called upon, I encourage you to         
volunteer for one of our tasks. Several of us 
are serving in two or more jobs. 

We have need for members to serve in the 
following as a Chair or Assistant. 

Secretary  -  Building Literacy  —  Newsletter                
—Membership — Bookstore Manager -- 

Bill Pyle                                                    

Debbie Sousa has joined our ranks and  is 

already  involved with working on 

our website and social media 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

$5.00 A  BAG 
BOOK SALE 

NEXT SALE DATE 

OCTOBER 8 

9 am  -  3 pm 

  

The Friends of the Victorville Library is a group of  volunteers 

who work to stimulate public interest in the library and promote 

the resources, services and needs of the library. 

OFFICERS                                                                                               

PRESIDENT                                                                                                                                                        

Bill Pyle                                                                 

VICE– PRESIDENT                                                                                         

Susan Rodriquez                                                                                                               

SECRETARY                                                                                                    

Vacant                                                                                                                                            

TREASURER                                                                                    

Amy Stanton           

                                                                                                                                                                              

                                                  WE NEED YOUR  DONATED  BOOKS  

•      Children’s books 

•       DVD’s 

•       Spanish language books 

•       Fiction—Young adult, Adult 

•       Antique or collectible books 

•       “How to” books 

SPICE OF LIFE 

   Faith 

      Family 

         Friends 

            Books 

JOIN US !   SEND IN YOUR MEMBERSHIP TODAY ! 
Student, Senior, Veteran $10         Individual  $20         Family  $30        Business  $30 

In a world where everything is digitized and available at the click of a mouse, it would be easy 
to forget the value of our local library. Our Library offers much more than just books—it is a 
hub for community gathering, learning, and growth. Our library provides equal access to 
information and knowledge for everyone, regardless of socioeconomic status. So, the next 
time you are looking for somewhere to study or meet with friends, don’t disregard your local 
library—it is an integral part of our society that deserves our support!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Green Tree Library Update 

Construction of our new library is on schedule and 

proceeding as planned. Renovation/construction will 

be completed by November, 2025. Installation of 

equipment, furnishings, books and other media will 

take place following completion with a Grand    

Opening scheduled some time in January or         

February, 2026. The Friends would be glad to provide 

a speaker regarding the new library to your group or 

club. If desired, send an email to foviclib@yahoo.com 

  

  
Literacy affects a person’s ability to 
fully  participate in and contribute                        

to our community. 

About 18 % of the US adult population 
is functionally illiterate. 

  

THE BEST 

THERAPIST 

HAS A COVER AND 

MANY PAGES 

NEXT FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY MEETING  —  TUESDAY,  OCTOBER 15  —  3PM 

AT THE LIBRARY ON CIRCLE DRIVE, VICTORVILLE 

BRING A NEW MEMBER 



 


